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ANNOUNCING 
 

The Ninth Annual 
 

WESTERN WASHINGTON 

COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

STUDENT MATHEMATICS 

CONFERENCE 
 

Saturday, February 21, 2015 
9:30 am – 3:30 pm 
Highline College 

Building 2 
Des Moines, WA 

 

Contact:  Terry Meerdink 
tmeerdink@highline.edu 

206-592-3028 

 

 

Community college 

students will present 

on mathematical topics 

of interest to them and 

their peers, drawing on 

their experiences in 

their coursework or 

topics they have 

encountered outside of 

their classes. 
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CALL FOR PRESENTERS 

 
 The Ninth Annual Western Washington Community 

College Student Mathematics Conference will be held on 

Saturday, February 21, 2015 on the campus of Highline 

College in Des Moines, WA, from 10 am to 3 pm.  We 

seek students who would like to share interesting ideas 

and discoveries, either directly from their courses or from 

topics outside of their normal classes which would be 

accessible and of interest to other community college 

math students. 

 

 Students may make presentations individually or in 

small groups.  While we expect that most presentations 

will be between 10 and 20 minutes in length, there are 

no official length requirements or limits; we merely ask 

for a good estimate of the time each student or group 

needs. 

 

 Please register at www.wwccsmc.org.  Presenters 

should send a brief synopsis of your proposed 

presentation, along with the name(s) and email 

address(es) of the presenter(s), to Terry Meerdink at 

tmeerdink@highline.edu by February 13, 2015. 

 

 There is no registration fee for this conference, and 

lunch will be provided. 

  

http://www.wwccsmc.org/
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REGISTRATION 
 

 The Ninth Annual Western Washington 
Community College Student Mathematics Conference 
will be held on Saturday, February 21 on the campus 
of Highline College in Des Moines, WA from 9:30 am 
to 3:30 pm. 
 

 Community college students will talk about the 
interesting, exciting mathematics they’re doing, both 
in and outside of their classes, and there will be other 
informative and entertaining mathematical activities. 
 
 Participant may register at www.wwccsmc.org.   

 

Each presenter (or group) should send a brief 

synopsis of your proposed presentation, along with the 

name(s) and email address(es) of the presenter(s), to 

Terry Meerdink at tmeerdink@highline.edu by February 

13, 2015.  Submitting a presentation will also be 
considered as registration. 
 
 In the unfortunate event that you find yourself 
unable to attend after registering, please let Terry 

know as soon as possible.  This is especially important 
for presenters! 
 
 There is no registration fee for this conference, 
and lunch will be provided. 

http://www.wwccsmc.org/

